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Highway Superintendent Report: 11/19/2019 * Larry White 
 
We have added gravel, graded and rolled the gravel roads in prep for winter. 
 
We have our sand screened for winter and will continue to screen as time and 
weather allows. 
 
We have patched on all roads needing it.  
 
We have all trucks equipped for snow removal and all is going well. 
 
We have the County’s stump grinder and have used it on Dutton, Backus, 
Forbes, Dana Hill and Belleville roads. 
 
We have removed 5 trees on the Dana Hill road and 1 on Belleville road and all 
wood was taken to the barn. 
 
We have cleaned up the trees from the high winds on 11/01. 
 
We have replaced a number of road signs and have picked up more to be 
installed. 
 
We have built 1 new screen for one of pour trucks. 
 
We have ordered a snow pusher for the Backhoe for cleanup in town on heavy 
snow because of the distance we have to push it. 
 
The men continue to take vacation time and our production remains good and I 
thank the men. 
 
 
 


